
 

 

 

            

 

 

2014 Quarterly Newsletter, January-March 

 

We had a very busy quarter with a marked increase in clients coming in for the 

holidays.   Thank you Fallbrook community for your generous support.  Your 

financial donations, and food from the food drives, helped provide the much 

needed food for our neighbors in need.   Thank you to all our volunteers for your 

dedication in making the pantry run smoothly while we search for an Operations 

Manager.   Best regards, Young La Milton, President of the Board. 

 

Events Recap 
 Adopt-a-Family. Thank 

you Adopters for your kind 

giving at Christmas time.  

113 families out of 328 

eligible applications were 

adopted. Each adopted 

family is a local food 

pantry client whose 

income is at or below the 

national poverty level. The families were provided 

the ingredients for a holiday meal as well as a gift 

for each child, or member, of the family.  Thank you 

Onelia Lopez  for heading up this wonderful 

program.  

 

Walk/Run to Feed the 
Hungry raises close to 
$6,000 to relieve 
hunger. So many 
people helped to make 
this a successful event! 
Church congregations, 
school clubs and athletic 
groups came out to help; 
honorary mayor Martin 

Quiroz ran the race and the NCL girls and moms 
assisted in many areas. Board members and 
volunteers of the Food Pantry came to lend a hand 
and the Volunteer Senior Patrol kept everyone safe 
on the roads and joined in the fun afterwards.  
Thank you Jean Dooley for organizing this terrific 
community event. 
 

 
3rd Annual Golf 
Tournament, 
November 1st,  
San Luis Rey 
Downs. Thank 
you Silent 
Auction donors 
and volunteers 
for your support.  
Congratulations 
to Micheal R., 

Bobby S., Ian M. and Patrick M. for winning the 
tournament with the score of 63.   
 

Fallbrook 

Healthcare 

District’s 
Health & 

Fitness Fair, 

November 16.  

Thank you for 

manning our 

booth: Marty 

Warner, Paula 

Musso, Peter Frederiksen, and Cathy Monroe (not 

pictured Nacho Navarro). 

 

   
Don Luallin’s Retirement Brunch, Nov. 9th 
Thank you Don for your many years of service and 
for continuing on as volunteer of the Pantry. 
 

Fallbrook Food Pantry  
1042 South Mission Road 
(760)728-7608 
Mon-Fri 9:30am-12:30pm 
www.Fallbrookfoodpantry.org 

 

For year 2013, we logged 

15,018.9  volunteer hours 



 

 2013 Volunteers 
of the Year,  North 
County 
Philanthropy. 
Congratulations 
Frank & Sue 
Russell of 
Fallbrook Food 
Pantry.  You make 
us proud! Thank 
you and 
congratulations on 
winning this award.   

Your commitment and selfless giving to the Pantry 
is an inspiration to us all. 

 
 
Christmas Parade 
Dec 7th. Volunteers 
Jean Dooley, Cathy 
Monroe, Estela 
Morales, Judy Austin 
and Janet VanPatten 
proudly represented 

the Pantry. 
 

Christmas Toys Drive. Thank you Fallbrook High 

School ASB ( Associated Student Body) for holding 

its annual toy drive.  Together with several other 

community donors close to 600 toys were collected.  

The toys were g hiven out during Christmas week to 

the Pantry’s children.  What a joyous surprise it was 

for the children to receive this special, and 

unexpected, treat.   

 

2014 Calendar of Events 

Please visit www.fallbrookfoodpantry.org. 

 CROPWalk, April  

 

Employment Posting: 

Operations Manager 

Job Summary: 

Under supervision of the Board of Directors, 
this person oversees a variety of services 
including, but not limited to, internal and 
external communications, presentations, 
volunteer and intern supervision and training, 
coordination and supervision of the FFP’s 
nonprofit program activities, donor records 
management, bookkeeping and financial 
reports, and other various reports. 

Apply:  Please send resume to  
Mail:     Fallbrook Food Pantry  

 PO Box 3008  
 Fallbrook, CA 92088  
Attn: Operations Manager  

or eMail:    JohnSmithFFP@gmail.com 
 
Please visit www.fallbrookfoodpantry.org for a 
detailed description of responsibilities and 
qualifications.  
 

On-Going Monthly Neighborhood Food 

Distribution. 

The vegetable 

and produce 

program is held 

the last 

Wednesday of 

the month at First 

Baptist Church 

auxiliary parking 

lot.  Income 

requirements are not needed, everyone is welcome. 

We are grateful to First Baptist Church for lending 

their tables and chairs for the event.  Thanks also to 

Jacobs & Cushman San Diego Food Bank for 

providing the resources for Distribution Day.   

--------------------------------------------------------------------Please Cut------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Your Tax-deductible Donation is always Appreciated 
 

___$25 Feeds 1 family of 4  ___$50 Feeds 2 families of 4     ___$100 Feeds 4 families of 4        ___$ Other  
 

Your Name:_____________________________ Address:________________________________ 

Phone:_________________________________ Email:__________________________________ 

Please mail to: Fallbrook Food Pantry 
PO Box 3008, Fallbrook, CA 92088 

You can also donate online at www.Fallbrookfoodpantry.org. 
 


